
 
 
 
 
 

LEGISLATION 
 

Colorado HB 24-1164 
Supporting Students: Expanding Menstrual Hygiene 

in Colorado Schools 
 
 

 
1. Requires local education providers to provide 

free menstrual products in at least half of 
applicable school bathrooms that are accessible 
to students. 
 

2. Qualifications: All local education providers in 
Colorado with grades six through twelve 
 

3. Timeline: Beginning July 1, 2025 

 

This bill was proposed by legislatures to ensure that period 
products are readily available in school bathrooms for students 
in sixth through twelfth grade. It aims to strengthen the 
existing "Menstrual Hygiene Products Accessibility Grant 
Program" by extending its support to more Colorado school 
districts, enabling them to cater to the needs of their students. 

 

 

 

"Ensuring access to period products in schools is a vital component of my commitment to supporting Colorado 
families and students,” 

-Colorado Representative Jenny Wilford 

https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/hb24-1164 
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